
            25 September 2015 
 

Dear Parents, 
         

Buckminster Primary School PTFA Film Club Friday 2 October  
 
 

The first Film Club of the year will be held on Friday, 2nd October. Each child will receive a snack 
pack consisting of a treat and a drink to enjoy while watching the film. The children will be supervised 
throughout by a member of staff and a member of the PTFA.   
 
The film that will be screened this time will be Big Hero 6  which carries a PG certificate. The film 
lasts approximately 80 minutes and the children will therefore need to be collected from school at 
5.00pm.   
 
There is no charge for the film, however we would like a £1 contribution to cover the costs of the 
snacks. Please return your contribution with the reply slip.  
 
Children are welcome to bring only one small pillow please.  
 
We will only allow children to attend if a reply slip has been received by the school by Wednesday, 
30th September.  Film club is open to all children in the school. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Your PTFA 
 
 
 

 
Buckminster Primary School PTFA Film Club Friday 2 October 2015 

 
 
I give permission for my child/children_______________________________ to attend the screening 

of  Big Hero 6 on Friday 2 October 2015.  I understand that this film carries a PG certificate. I will 

collect my child /children from school at 5.00pm.  

 

I have enclosed a £1 contribution.  

 

Signed:__________________________________________ Date:___________________________ 


